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Letter No: 200/2024 

 
14th May 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Summer Concert  
 
Your child will be performing in the Summer Concert on Tuesday 25th June. The concert 
starts at 7.00pm and all performers need to arrive by 6.40pm.  Rehearsals will take place 
during the day of the concert, so please remind students to bring their instruments to 
school on that day. 
 
Concert dress must be smart: 
 
Years 7-10: Full school uniform 
Year 11 and Sixth Form: Black shirt and trousers/skirt/dress or dark suit   
        
Tickets for the concert are £5.00 for adults and £4.00 for children and can be purchased 
through the SandPit Theatre box office on 01727 799565 or online at 
www.sandpittheatre.co.uk   
 
I look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Stothard 
Director of Learning: Music 
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